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A workshop is scheduled to be held in the conference
hall of Andaman & Nicobar Tribal Research and Training
Institute to discuss various issues. Prof. Vishwajit Pandya,
Honorary Director Andaman & Nicobar Tribal Research and
Training Institute, who is on tour to Port Blair along with
Shri. Anirban Dutta shall lead the discussion.

The workshop is to be attended by the Tribal Welfare
Officers of AAJVS posted at Jarawa area, Janjati Sevaks and
Tribal Welfare Officer attached to Andaman & Nicobar Tribal
Research and Training Institute.

As discussed, we may arrange to provide working

lunch to the participants. Draft indent added for approyal
please. M\&
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